
Congratulations  

Keala Roy, Terrin Leehy 

& Cheryl Slominski 
Positive Image of Nursing 

Award Recipients 

The Positive Image of Nursing Award is a recognition and award 

program facilitated by the Nebraska Nurses Association to com-

memorate National Nurses Week. Recipients are nominated by their 

nurse leader based on their commitment and dedication to exempli-

fying a positive image of nursing. 
 

Keala Roy, RN, Emergency De-

partment Lead, Terrin Leehy, RN, 

Med Surg, and Cheryl Slominski, 

RN, Specialty Clinic, attended an 

awards celebration breakfast on  

Saturday, April 27th, at the Scott 

Conference Center in Omaha. 
Shown above are Keala Roy and Terrin Leehy. 

Cheryl Slominski is not pictured. 


